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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION XI ST OTRTV
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DE ORO S

Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent

October 23, 2023

OFFICE MEMOQ DUM
CID-2023-

69TH ANNUAL NATIONAL MINE SAFETY AND ENVIRONMENT CONFERENCE
(ANMSEC)

To: Ms. Eva P. Mundan
Education Program Specialist II

1. Herewith is a letter of invitation from Apex Mining Company, Inc., Masara,
Maco, Davao de Oro, relative to the conduct of the 69t Annual National
Safety Environment Conference (ANMSEC) on November 13-19, 2023 at
CAP-John Hay Trade and Cultural Center, Baguio City.

2. Anent to this, you are chosen by the Mines and Geosciences Bureau
Central Office personnel to participate as a representative of the Education
Sector highlighting ALS Program in Partnership with Apex Mining
Company, Inc. at Masara, Maco, Davao de Oro.

3. Attendance at the aforementioned activity shall be limited to Official Time
Only.

4. Please be advised to keep in touch with the Community Relations (ComRel)
Manager, Ms. Maria Fe P. Garillos with contact number: 09190934928 for
confirmation of your attendance.

5. For your guidance.

/{/

CRISTY C. EPE
Schools Division Superintepdent

Encl.: As stated
Reference: Letter of Invitation
FN: ALS-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

Address: Capitol Complex, Brgy. Cabidianan, Nabunturan, Davao de Oro
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APEX MINING CO., INC.

Masara, Maco, Davao de Oro INTERMATIORAL

1SO 9001:2015
1SO 14001:2015
15O 45001:2018

September 19, 2023

MS. CRISTY C. EPE O
Schools Division Superintendent

DepEd Division Office, Provincial Capitol, 22 SEP 2023

Brgy. Cabidianan, Nabunturan, Davao de Oro ! /%L;/\

RECEIV ﬁj/”&
Thru: MS. EVA P. MUNDAN - ALS Specialist Il ’

Dear SDS Epe:
Golden greetings!

The Apex Mining Co., Inc., as a member of the Philippine Mine Safety and Environment Association, is
pleased to inform you of the forthcoming 69" Annual National Mine Safety and Environment
Conference (ANMSEC) to be held at CAP — John Hay Trade and Cultural Center in Baguio City on
November 13-19, 2023. This yearly event is dedicated to the country’s mining industry including its
valued stakeholders.

It is in this light that we are cordially inviting Ms. Eva P. Mundan being one of our significant
stakeholders to take part in this occasion. She has been chosen by the Mines & Geosciences Bureau
Central Office personnel to participate as a representative of Education Sector highlighting ALS
Program.

We wish to request her confirmation not later than September 25, 2023 so that we will have ample
time for the hotel and flight bookings.

For more information, you may keep in touch with our Community Relations Manager, Ms. Maria Fe
P. Garillos with contact numbers: 0919-0934928. She will keep you posted for this momentous event.

Thank you so much for your unending support to AMCI.

We are looking forward for your favorable response to this request.

Very truly yours,

ENGR. ULDARICO C. RELENTE
OIC — Resident Manager
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Manila Office: 33048 West Tower. PSE Centre. Exchange Road. Ortigas Center. Pasig City, Philippines: Tel Nos.: 706-2805/706-2806; Fax No.: 706-2804
Davao Office: Door 27, JEVA Building. Villa Abrille, Quirino Avenue, Davao City Tel. No.: (082) 234-3192; Fax No. (082)235-1191

Tagum Warehouse: Warehouse No. 1. Ke Ren Sons Compound, Purok Maharlika. Brgy. Magugpo East. Tagum City
Mine Site Masara, Maco. Compostela Valley Province. Philippines.



